
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:    All Members of Duck Island Yacht Club, Inc. 

From:  Jennifer Tabor-Rennie, Secretary 

Date:  July 26th, 2021 

Re:  Notice of Membership Application 

 

 

Notice is hereby given, pursuant to Article 4.6, Section 4.6.3 of the Constitution of Duck Island 

Yacht Club, Inc. that the following person(s) have applied for membership in Duck Island Yacht 

Club, Inc.  Written comments should be directed to the Secretary within 30 days of the date of 

this notice. 

 

 

Active Membership: 

Joseph Carroll & Francine LaTeano   Proposed by:  Frank LaCorte 

        Seconded by:  Bob Weinstein  

        Seconded by:  Roger Bauman  


